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“To Grow strong in God’s Love as we Learn, Care and Pray.” 
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A Message from Mrs Yuen… 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Half term is here! What an eventful term we have had. The 
children have been enjoying their learning and producing 
some excellent pieces. There have been many highlights this 
half term including: Space Week and our Science Workshops 
with Atomic Tom; a visiting poet and the “Around the world” 
competition. This week our year 6 children had fun with drones 
and dance, as part of transition work with Thomas Becket 
School.  
 
Thank you to all of you for your continued support in keeping 
our children safe. Behind the scenes, the staff are working 
tirelessly and I would like to thank them for their hard work too. 
 
Have a fantastic half term break and a well-deserved rest. 
Your children have been amazing and are a real credit to you. 
 

Have a wonderful weekend. 

Warmest Regards 

Mrs Yuen 
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Term Dates 

                   

Today we welcomed Andy Tooze to our school. Each class were  

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term 

Term Starts: 

Thursday 3 September 2020 

Term Ends Friday 23rd October 

Half Term: 

26 - 30 October 2020 

Term Ends: 

Friday 18 December 2020 

Spring Term 

Term Starts: 

Tuesday 5th January 2021 

Half Term: 

Monday 15 - 19 February 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 26 March 2021 

Summer Term 

Term Starts: 

Monday 12 April 2021 

Half Term: 

31 May - 4 June 2021 

Term Ends: 

Friday 16th July 2021 

What do you think When You Hear the Word 

Library?  

This week the children of Year 2 learned all about how to                                 

use a library and finding out about the different genres                                      

of books available. Afterwards, the children found some                                                

quiet time to explore the books in the library. 

The children had lots of answers to the question above                                     

but one that caught our eye was the response from a                               

Year 2 child who simply said, 

                           “A home for knowledge.” 

                     Wise words from one so young. 

 

              Thank you for the Harvest 
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Next Half Term ……There’s a lot to look forward to. 

 As we journey towards Advent, we will be creative in how we 

rehearse and perform our Nativities. 

 Mini Vinnies outdoor visit to Nazareth House 

 The annual school pantomime in bubbles 

 …and more! 

 
                                                   

 

 

 

 

Dear God, 

We thank you for all the gifts of fruit and 

vegetables you give to us at Harvest time. 

For the bread and the cereals on our table 

every day and for all the other good things 

we have to eat. Help those who are less 

fortunate and grant us all your peace this day 

and for evermore. 

Amen. 
Thank you for your harvest donations.  The 

response has been overwhelming. Today we 

raised £164 and have a considerable amount of 

food to give to the Hope centre.  


